

Helping Your Community Respond to Crisis:

Creating a Crisis Team and Plan of Action

Thursday, November 3, 2016 9:00 am – 4:00 pm

The best time to decide how to respond to a crisis is before one happens. This interactive workshop will focus on enabling you to create a "crisis" or "caring" team and a plan of action.

Empower your community and create a physically and emotionally safe environment that provides support to children and adults facing a crisis.



Learn more & register online at childrensroom.org/education/training-for-professionals

About the Presenter

Deborah Rivlin, MA is the Education Director at The Children's Room and has over 35 years of experience helping grieving children, teens, and families.

The Children's Room (TCR) is the leading independent, nonprofit bereavement organization in Massachusetts dedicated to creating safe, supportive communities so that no child, teen, or family has to grieve alone. Learn more at **childrensroom.org**.

\$150 registration fee. \$135 early registration fee through 10/13/16.

Certificate of attendance provided.

Workshop meets at The Children's Room from 9 am – 4 pm with a 1-hour break for lunch.

Have a question or need help registering? Contact us at education@childrensroom.org

Additional Education & Training for Professionals

The Children's Room provides trainings for professional groups at schools, medical centers, community agencies, and other organizations in how children, teens, and families understand and cope with death and loss. We offer services that are proactive as well as responsive to crisis situations in your school or community. Trainings and workshops are offered on site at your organization or at The Children's Room. Any training can be customized to meet an organization's needs.

Professional consultations are provided when support is needed around death or life-limiting illness affecting a family, an organization, or a community. We can work with staff to help support a particular family or child or the community as a whole.

To arrange for a training or consultation, please contact us at education@childrensroom.org.